
Institutional review board statement: In this study we have no institutional review board 

statement, but, as stated in the-mail to the Editor prior to submission, as well as in the 

Methods, “To maintain patient confidentiality, the spread sheets submitted to the 

principal investigator did not include any data that would have allowed identification of 

patients or caregivers”.  

 


